
 

 

 

Attention all Rampage members; there will be a meeting on Monday, November 30th, in room  
4-1 after school. 
 
All Johnson’s Popcorn orders are due today. Please get them to Mr. Klos in room 109. 

 

Don’t forget to get your flyer for the 5 Below Fundraiser in homeroom today so 10% of your purchases this 

weekend go to Amnesty International. 

 

Attention sophomores:  There will be a Class Executive Meeting on Tuesday, December 1st after school in 

Room 7-2.  Hope to see you there!  

 

There will be a Chess Club meeting on Monday the 30th after school in room 109. 

 

There will be a softball meeting on Monday, November 30th at 2:15 in room 107.  If you cannot make it, please 

contact Ms. Sisia. 

 
All dodge ball forms are due by December 3rd to Ms. Logue and Mrs. Bischoff, and the tournament is 
December 7th. 

 
Support Amnesty International this holiday season by shopping at Five Below. Go to Five Below during the 

three weekends after Thanksgiving with the flyer and 10% of your purchase will go towards Amnesty 

International. Flyers will be available in homerooms each of those weeks. 

 

Support Model Congress with the Johnson’s Popcorn Fundraiser. This is the famous Johnson’s Popcorn from 

the Ocean City Boardwalk. Place your order by November 27th and you will have it on December 4th! Order 

forms are available in the main offices and homerooms. 

 

The Ocean County Vocational School will be on campus for presentation of their programs on Friday, 

December 4th at 8:45 am in the 9/10 auditorium.  If you are interested in attending the presentation, please sign 

up in the Guidance office no later than Wednesday, December 2nd. 
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